DELIVERING EVERY DAY, EVERYWHERE TO EVERYONE





Well, 2021 was an interesting year, wasn't it? Just when we thought we could cautiously peep out from behind our metaphorical couch following Brexit, exchange rate dramas, lockdowns, price increases and a worldwide pandemic, our friends at the shipping companies seemed determined to make life as difficult (and expensive) as possible! Despite this however the team here at **University Games** managed a record year for sales and I believe that, as you can see from this catalogue, we are well placed to have another record year in 2022. We will continue to strive towards growing your sales and profitability with a fantastic range, excellent margins, great customer service and strong availability.



We continued to remove single use plastics from our games and puzzles in 2021 and will make further progress in 2022. Every product decision we make has our environmental commitments front and centre and the net result is over **1 million games and puzzles sold in 2021 have had single use plastic removed** from the packaging. Oh! and

we have installed electric car charging points at the office as well, 'every little helps' as someone once said!

As always you will find plenty of products as you go through the catalogue. Among the highlights must be an amazing range of **Star Wars** Model Kits, as well as **Marvel and Disney licensed 3D puzzles**, following on from the huge success of our **3D Harry Potter puzzle range**. There is also a new range of **Hasbro licensed puzzles including Mr Potato Head and Monopoly,** a unique range of **"Scratch Off"** puzzles, all in all no fewer than 58 new games and puzzles!

We are also proud to be launching a range of **Tom Gates games and puzzles in 2022.** This hugely popular book series has inspired millions of children and we are launching a **Monster Games Compendium, three double sided jigsaw puzzles** which contain pencils for colouring in one side of the finished puzzle and a **card game.** 2022 also sees the 75th anniversary of **Subbuteo**. Following on from our successful marketing campaign of the last two years we will be launching a **special edition** of the iconic game suitable for players and collectors alike.

As you will see as you look through the catalogue, we have been incredibly busy refining and developing our top selling ranges so that in 2022 we really have an offering of games and puzzles that is second to none. I hope you enjoy browsing through the catalogue and if you want some more information why not check out our new website at **www.university-games.co.uk.** Finally, if you are an existing customer, I would like to thank you very much for your continued support and if you are looking at **University Games** for the first time, I look forward to welcoming you on board for what promises to be an exciting ride in 2022!



Best Wishes

Kichard Mells

Managing Director





CONTENTS

4

4 5

10

20

48 - 50

50

Preschool Licensed

In the Night Garden	
First 100	
The Tiger Who Came to Tea	
The Very Hungry Caterpillar	
The World of Dinosaur Roar	
We're Going on a Bear Hunt	

Children's Licensed

Tom Gates	10
Horrid Henry	11
Paddington	12
Horrible Histories	13
The World of David Walliams	14 - 15
Roald Dahl	16 - 17
Where's Wally?	18
Dog Man	19

University Games

3D Glow in the Dark	20
Children's Games	21 – 23
Skill & Action Games	24
Travel & Mini Games	25 - 27
Family Games	28 - 36
Strategic Family Games	37 - 39
Party Games	40 - 41
Murder Mystery Party	42 - 45
Mystery Jigsaw Puzzles	46 - 47
Subbuteo	48

Subbuteo Games & Accessories

Player Sets

Rubik's Cubes51Licensed Football Teams51

3D Puzzles & Model Kits 52

Football Stadiums	52 - 53
Star Wars	54 - 59
Marvel	60
Disney	61
Game of Thrones	62
National Geographic	63
Harry Potter	64 - 66

67

Family Puzzles

Harry Potter		67
Harry Potter Scratch Off Puzzles		68
World Scratch Off Puzzles		69
Urban Art: Banksy		70
Where's Wally? 1000pc		71
I Spy Puzzles		72
The World's Most Difficult Puzzles		73
Impossibles		74
Hasbro Puzzles		75
The Beatles Album Covers	76 -	77
Rolling Stone		77
Family Puzzles		78
Educa 500pc Puzzles	79 -	80
Educa 1000pc Puzzles	81 -	82
Educa 1500pc Puzzles		83
Educa 2000pc Puzzles		84
Educa 3000pc Puzzles		85
Educa 4000pc Puzzles		86



Follow us on Social Media

In The Night Garden

In the Night Garden has gathered millions of fans over the course of 15 years on air. With a regular bedtime slot on CBeebies it is the No. 5 Preschool toy brand in the UK and No. 5 Top Show across Kids Shows. The magical fantasy land is perfect for children aged 6 months to 3 years old.





In the Night Garden Giant Floor Puzzle

Children can immerse themselves In the Night Garden with this beautifully designed giant floor puzzle, with 16 jumbo pieces, perfect for little hands! Little ones will be delighted to piece together their favourite characters, including Igglepiggle, Upsy Daisy and Makka Pakka. Ideal for parents and children to play together.

REF NUMBER PLG7765 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 50128220 7765 3 AGE 2+ YEARS PUZZLE SIZE 420mm x 585mm

In the Night Garden Game The Great Garden Adventure Game

The ultimate In the Night Garden Board Game! Twice as much fun and play value with an In the Night Garden style double-sided board. Little ones will be delighted to play their first board game with their favourite characters, including Igglepiggle, Upsy Daisy and Makka Pakka. Easy to pick up and play, no complicated instructions or set up.

REF NUMBER PLG7785 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 50128220 7785 1 AGE 2+ YEARS

In the Night Garden 4-in-1 Shaped Puzzles

Shaped puzzles for all In the Night Garden fans! Includes 4 puzzles in the shape of children's favourite characters. A variety of piece counts means the puzzle will grow with the child. Includes 1 x 4 pieces, 1 x 8 piece, 1 x 10 piece and 1 x 12 piece puzzle. Ideal for parents and children to play together.

REF NUMBER PLG7775 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 50128220 7775 2 AGE 2+ YEARS



first 100 words

First 100 Words introduces word recognition and speech development through junior preschool games. Using the eye-catching and age relevant artwork from the wonderful First 100 Words books these beautifully designed Activity Games will keep preschoolers entertained for hours. Easy to pick-up and play, children do not need to read to be able to enjoy these games.

<complex-block>

First 100 Numbers & Shapes Bingo Game

Children pick a card and place a token on the bingo board if there is a match. If a player can complete four in a row, he or she yells "Bingo!"

REF NUMBER PLG01302 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7 94764 01302 3 AGE 2 and up

First 100 Words Activity Game

Place the cards around the room. Roll either die, then look for either the matching category card or the number of cards. Children identify words on the cards as they collect them and are introduced to simple counting, social skills and 100 first words.

REF NUMBER PLG01301 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7 9476401301 6 AGE 2 and up





First 100 Words Card Game REF NUMBER PLG01337 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 7 94764 01337 5 AGE 2 and up



First 100 Alphabet Card Game REF NUMBER PLG01336 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 7 94764 01336 8 AGE 2 and up



First 100 Animals Card Game REF NUMBER PLG01335 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 7 94764 01335 1 AGE 2 and up



First Card Game Mixed REF NUMBER PLG08444 PACK QUANTITY 24 AGE 2 and up

The

The Tiger Who Came to Tea

The Tiger Who Came to Tea is a nostalgic family favourite, which was re-energised Christmas 2019 with an upbeat TV short using the traditional and magical artwork from the book.

REF NUMBER PLG08416 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056 0150 8416 5 AGE 3 and up

The Tiger Who Came to Tea 2-in-1 Board Game

A fun-packed The Tiger Who Came to Tea double-sided board game for all little fans of the naughty Tiger. The perfect first board game specifically created for young preschoolers, age 3 years and over. Both games included are quick to set up and easy to play.

Tiger's Tremendous Tea Time – The Tiger is extremely hungry, so players have to uncover as many nice treats for the Tiger to create The Tremendous Tea Time.

Child's First Dominoes – A great way to play basic dominoes using the brightly coloured board and pieces.

Encourages the development of fine motor skills as well as aiding colour and object matching skills.

The Tiger Who Came to Tea Jumbo Floor Puzzle

Now children can enjoy the feeling of achievement by piecing together this fantastic jumbo 24 piece floor puzzle. This puzzle has extra large pieces suitable for smaller fingers and is made from hard wearing cardboard with a high quality finish.

> REF NUMBER PLG4175 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 4175 3 AGE 3 and up PIECE COUNT 24 PUZZLE SIZE 490mm x 685mm



The Tiger Who Came to Tea 4-in-1 Puzzle

Four fantastic puzzles in one box, offering hours of enjoyment and excellent value for money. The four puzzles feature images from The Tiger who Came to Tea classic book, including a 24, 20, 16 and 12 piece puzzle.

REF NUMBER PLG4185 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 4185 2 **AGE** 3 and up **PIECE COUNT** 12, 16, 20 and 24 pieces **PUZZLE SIZE** 3 x 140mm x 190mm, 1 x 140mm x 280mm



The Tiger Who Came to Tea Memory Card Game

The Tiger Who Came to Tea Memory Card Game features 54 jumbo cards beautifully illustrated with scenes from the children's storybook. Just collect the most pairs to win but watch out for the T'm Home' card - it can cause a reshuffle!

REF NUMBER PLG6695 PACK QUANTITY CDU of 10 BARCODE 5012 8220 6695 4 AGE 3 and up



The Very Hungry Caterpillar

PRESCHOOL LICENSED



The Very Hungry Caterpillar has been a much loved classic for more than 5 decades. It was voted the Best Children's Book of all time in March 2018, and still frequently tops bestseller charts.

Let's Feed The Very Hungry Caterpillar Game

Children move colourful 3D sculpted caterpillars from fruit to fruit, collecting a unique butterfly puzzle piece each time they stop to "eat." The first player to collect all five puzzle pieces and build a beautiful butterfly wins the game! Children practice decision-making by moving any direction on the board. Perfect for preschoolers as there is no reading required.

REF NUMBER PLG7085 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7 94764 01253 8 AGE 3 and up



ERIC

Floor Puzzle

The Very Hungry Caterpillar 4-in-1 Puzzles

Created to entertain and engage children aged three years and up, the 4-in-1 Puzzle set contains four jigsaws of 12, 16, 20 and 24 pieces featuring vibrant images of the Hungry Caterpillar, some of his favourite fruits and the lifecycle of the butterfly.

REF NUMBER PLG6135 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 6135 5 **AGE** 3 and up **PIECE COUNT** 12, 16, 20 and 24 pieces **PUZZLE SIZE** 3 x 140mm x 190mm, 1 x 140mm x 280mm



The Very Hungry Caterpillar Giant Floor Puzzle

Little ones who love The Very Hungry Caterpillar will adore this colourful 24 piece Jumbo Floor Puzzle.

REF NUMBER PLG6125 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 6125 6 AGE 3 and up PIECE COUNT 24 PUZZLE SIZE 490mm x 685mm

The Very Hungry Caterpillar Memory Card Game

The Memory Card Game features 54 jumbo cards beautifully illustrated with renowned characters including The Very Hungry Caterpillar eating some of his favourite foods as well as the beautiful butterfly. Collect the most pairs to win but watch out for the lion.

REF NUMBER PLG6145 PACK QUANTITY CDU of 10 BARCODE 5012 8220 6145 4 AGE 3 and up



The World of Dinosaur Roar!

Based on the much loved picture book by Paul and Henrietta Strickland, Dinosaur Roar is a great brand for Preschool children. With over 5 million copies sold worldwide, it is clear Dinosaur Roar is a huge success. Our range of Dinosaur Roar games and puzzles has been produced in association with the Natural History Museum.

The World of Dinosaur Roar! Dinosaurs Galore! Board Game

Dinosaur Squeak is looking for all her Dinosaur friends, can you help her find them? Spin the spinner and move round the board collecting dinosaur figures as you go. Answer prehistoric questions, name different dinosaurs or make the loudest ROAR! Be the first player to complete your dinosaur card to win the game.

REF NUMBER PLG7355 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 82207355 6 AGE 3 and up





The World of Dinosaur Roar! 35 Piece Puzzle

The 35-piece puzzle provides plenty of dinosaur fun for little dinos age 3 years and over and measures 46 x 32cm when completed.

REF NUMBER PLG7075 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7075 3 AGE 3 and up PIECE COUNT 35 pieces PUZZLE SIZE 320mm x 460mm

Dinosaur Roar! 24 Piece Floor Puzzle

Preschoolers will love piecing together this giant 24 Piece Floor Puzzle to create a bright, bold and colourful scene.

REF NUMBER PLG4555 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 4555 3 AGE 3 and up PIECE COUNT 24 PUZZLE SIZE 490mm x 685mm



The World of Dinosaur Roar! 4-in-1 Puzzle

Four jigsaw puzzles, one box... the Dinosaur Roar 4-in-1 Jigsaw Puzzle is jam-packed with prehistoric puzzle fun for pre-schoolers aged three and up. 4 in 1 puzzle, a 12 piece, 16 piece, 20 piece and 24 piece puzzle in one box.

REF NUMBER PLG7755 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 7755 4 **AGE** 3 and up **PIECE COUNT** 12, 16, 20 and 24 pieces **PUZZLE SIZE** 3 x 140mm x 190mm, 1 x 140mm x 280mm

Dinosaur Roar! Card Game

The 54 jumbo size Dinosaur Roar Memory Game will entertain and engage boys and girls aged three and upwards as they try to collect as many matching pairs as possible but watch out for Dinosaur Grumpy.

REF NUMBER PLG4565 PACK QUANTITY CDU of 10 BARCODE 5012 8220 4565 2 AGE 3 and up





The World of Dinosaur Roar! Picture Dominoes

Explore The World of Dinosaur Roar! with this bright set of picture Dominoes featuring Roar and his friends.

REF NUMBER PLG7065 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7065 4 AGE 3 and up

We're Going on a Bear Hunt

We're Going on a Bear Hunt

We're Going on a Bear Hunt is the bestselling picture book that has proved itself irresistible to parents and children. It has spent 30 Years as a Top Children's and International Best Seller.

We're Going on a Bear Hunt 4-in-1 Jigsaw Puzzles

Four fantastic puzzles in one box, offering hours of enjoyment and excellent value for money. The four puzzles feature illustrations from the classic We're Going on a Bear Hunt book, including a 24, 20, 16 and a 12 piece puzzle. The puzzles are made from high quality card.

REF NUMBER PLG4425 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 4425 9 AGE 3 and up



We're Going on a Bear Hunt Board Game

A bright and colourful race and chase board game featuring the beautiful illustrations from the best-selling children's book We're Going on a Bear Hunt. The aim of the game is to be the first player to reach home, without being caught by the bear! This game encourages social interaction as well as taking turns and co-operation, all whilst having great fun.

REF NUMBER PLG4405 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 4405 1 AGE 3 and up



loordy

Oh no! We've got go through

get the cover

Tom Gates

Based on the bestselling books and epic tv series. Illustrator and author Liz Pichon creates award-winning, warm and funny stories crammed with epic doodles, laugh-out-loud jokes and loads of yummy snacks! Now fans can also join Tom in his brilliant world by tuning into the two mixed-media TV series on SkyKids and NOW filled with singing, creativity, doodling and a whole lot more. Aimed at children 6-12, the Tom Gates books have sold over 11m copies and have attracted legions of fans around the world!

Tom Gates Brilliant Card Games

Two totally awesome card games in one box. That's twice the amount of fun on 40 jumbo sized cards with all your favourite characters from the world of Tom Gates. And if that's not enough there's even 5 dice included too!

REF NUMBER U08544 PACK QUANTITY CDU of 10 BARCODE 5056015085445 AGE 6 and up





Tom Gates Monster Games Compendium

Three brilliant games in one box. Enjoy the ups and downs of the classic Snakes and Ladders board game and the fast and frantic Race the Teacher board game. Finally, be tested in the Top Challenges game where you will spin the giant spinner and complete awesome challenges to win.

REF NUMBER U08545 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015085452 AGE 6 and up



Tom Gates Double-Sided 100 Piece Jigsaw Puzzle

Piece together the SPECTACULAR double-sided puzzle colour side up, then turn it over and colour in the other side. Contains 6 pencil crayons.

Disco Puzzle

REF NUMBER U08546 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015085469 AGE 6 and up







DogZombies Puzzle REF NUMBER U08547

PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015085476 AGE 6 and up







Tom Gates © 2011 & TM Liz Pichon Ltd. Tom Gates is a registered trademark of Liz Pichon Ltd., and used under licence. Licensed by TG Entertainment Ltd. *Subject to approval

Doodle Puzzle REF NUMBER U08548 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015085483 AGE 6 and up



CHILDREN'S LICENSED

Horrid Henry

Horrid Henry tells the tale of a naughty boy who is typically faced with a problem and then will often retaliate in interesting ways that involve trickery, rule-breaking and practical jokes. In May 2006, CITV announced that an animated TV series was starting, quickly becoming CITVs most successful series ever. Now available on Netflix and YouTube, with a huge 500,000 subscribers to the channel.



Horrid Henry Board Game

Perfect for fans of the best-selling Horrid Henry children's books and animated TV series. To win, players must help Henry find all of his favourite things and then race back to the beginning! Watch out for challenges, some of which are quite horrid! Playing games encourages social interaction and taking turns.

REF NUMBER PLG4655 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 4655 0 AGE 4 and up

Horrid Henry Glow in the Dark Puzzles

Fantastic 100 and 250 piece Glow in the Dark jigsaw puzzles based on the extremely popular books Horrid Henry. Now your child can enjoy the feeling of accomplishment as they piece together this fascinating and enjoyable puzzle. Once the 'Horrid' puzzle is completed, switch off the light and be amazed!





Horrid Henry Card Game

Fast, fun children's card game featuring characters from the Horrid Henry animated series. Get rid of your cards but don't get left holding the Smelly Nappy Baby card! The Game includes 54 jumbo sized cards.

REF NUMBER PLG4375 PACK QUANTITY CDU of 10 BARCODE 5012 8220 4375 7 AGE 3 and up

Face-Off Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG4275 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5012 8220 4275 0 AGE 6 and up PIECE COUNT 100 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

Horrid Homework Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG4295 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5012 8220 4295 8 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

Horrid Henry Puzzles Mixed

REF NUMBER PLG4296 PACK QUANTITY 12



Air Guitar Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG4265 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5012 8220 4265 1 AGE 6 and up PIECE COUNT 100 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm



CHILDREN'S LICENSED

Created in 1958, Paddington is a bear from Peru arriving in London in search of a home, with the endless capacity for innocently getting into trouble, but always trying so hard to get things right. Paddington's adventures have been translated into over 40 languages and sold in more than 100 countries. Today, there are over 150 titles available in a range of formats.

PADD^îNGTON[®]



Paddington Spot The Difference

Follow the adventures of Paddington in two seemingly identical images. Just like his adventures all is not what it seems. Can you find the 5 or 10 differences and beat your opponent to find the 'pot of... marmalade'?

REF NUMBER PLG01240 PACK OUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015000196 AGE 5 and up

Paddington Sightseeing Adventure

Paddington is on his way back home to 32 Windsor Gardens and wants to visit some famous London landmarks to take selfies for his scrapbook. Be the first to collect 4 selfies and get Paddington back home in time for tea. There will be fantastic fun along the way, but watch out...not all your sightseeing adventures will quite go to plan, after all Paddington is rather prone to mishaps which land him in sticky situations!

REF NUMBER PLG01242 **PACK OUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5056015000233 AGE 6 and up

Paddington Find it Fast

Find an image on one of the dice that matches the card to win the round. The player who finds the most matches by the end of the game wins! Do you have a quick eye and hand? See if you can be the first to find it fast!

A REAL

FOR 2-4 PLAYERS PADDINGTON

REF NUMBER U08576 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015085766 AGE 6 and up

PADDINGTON Colour C



Paddington



Paddington Mini Colour On

Loads of colouring and activity fun with everyone's favourite bear.

REF NUMBER PLG01241 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015000219 AGE 3 and up

Horrible Histories

Since 1993 Horrible Histories has grown into the largest selling history book series, with over 30 Million copies sold internationally. Having since expanded into an award-winning TV show, film and international stage show. Filled with history children won't hear in school, the books are presented in a traditional fictional format using jokes and hilarious illustrations to capture the imaginations of millions of children.



Horrible Histories Board Game

A frantic and hilarious race through history! Each player tries to be the first to move from the Savage Stone Age to the Measly Middle Ages, through the Terrifying Tudors and the Vile Victorians through to the modern times. To get there you will need to answer some "Horrible" multiple choice questions, act out some charades and try to avoid Rattus and his tricky "Chance" cards.

REF NUMBER PLG7305 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5012 8220 7305 1 AGE 8 and up

Horrible Histories 250 Piece Puzzles

Comical 250-piece jigsaw puzzles from the hugely successful Horrible Histories books, the world's bestselling children's history book series written by Terry Deary. Featuring iconic drawings from illustrator Martin Brown, the finished puzzle measures 335mm x 496mm.

Awful Egyptians Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7255 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7255 9 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

Terrifying Tudors Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7265 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7265 8 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

Rotten Romans Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7275 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 7275 7 **AGE** 7 and up **PIECE COUNT** 250 **PUZZLE SIZE** 335mm x 496mm

Vicious Vikings Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7285 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7285 6 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

Mixed 250 Piece Puzzles Ref number PLG7286 PACK QUANTITY 12













Horrible Histories Battle Tudors Card Game

Battle your way through years of Horrible History with two great card games in one box. Pack contains 40 illustrated, jumbo-sized battle cards each featuring historical characters dating from the Terrifying Tudors through to the Terrible 20th Century.

REF NUMBER PLG7525 PACK QUANTITY 10 BARCODE 5012 8220 7525 3 AGE 7 and up

Horrible Histories Battle Stone Age Card Game

Pack contains 40 illustrated, jumbo-sized battle cards each featuring historical characters dating from the Savage Stone Age to the Measly Middle Ages.

REF NUMBER PLG7515 PACK QUANTITY 10 BARCODE 5012 8220 7515 4 AGE 7 and up

Horrible Histories Battle Cards Mixed

REF NUMBER PLG7526 PACK QUANTITY 12

The World of David Walliams

A wonderfully playful series of books with lovable characters, fun and emotive storylines. Since 2008 David Walliams has launched at least one chart topping novel every year, with 20 Million books sold worldwide in just 10 years!





Gangsta Granny Board Game

The aim of the game is to collect all the letter 'jewels' to spell out the word GANGSTA but watch out because the Queen is on the prowl! Moving around the board, players aim to collect all the letters and at any time can choose to head to the 'Stash the Swag' square where they can safely stash their jewels. The winner is the first to spell out the word GANGSTA! This award-winning, fun and engaging board game encourages strategic thinking.

Law & Wallsams

Swag

ATEST

THEY HAD UNTIL TEA TIME TO TL

JEWEL

THEFT IN HISTOR

sh the

REF NUMBER PLG6865 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 BARCODE 5012 8220 6865 1 AGE 7 and up

Grandpa's Great Escape Board Game

This beautifully designed 3D game brings to life the best-selling book by David Walliams. Be the first player to bring home Jack and the old folk in this fast, exciting cat-and-mouse style game, based on the best-selling book!

REF NUMBER PLG7405 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5012 8220 7405 8 AGE 7 and up

Flush Out The Rat **Card Game**

Flush out the Rat! This fun and fast-paced card game featuring the quirky illustrations from the best-selling children's book 'RatBurger'.

REF NUMBER PLG6855 PACK QUANTITY CDU of 10 BARCODE 5012 8220 6855 2 AGE 7 and up



The World of David Walliams 250 Piece Puzzles

Beautifully designed puzzles capturing the hilarious characters from the World of David Walliams. Includes artwork and quotes from the best selling titles.



Grandpa's Great Escape Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7395 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7395 2 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

> Due works of David W/alliams

Check out the Lagoon range of David Walliams Games on page 10–13 of the Lagoon Catalogue



REF NUMBER PLG6815 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 6815 6 **AGE** 7 and up **PIECE COUNT** 250 **PUZZLE SIZE** 335mm x 496mm



Mr Stink Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG6845 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 6845 3 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

David Walliams

2

250 Piece Mixed Puzzles Ref NUMBER PLG6846 PACK QUANTITY 12

Billionaire Boy Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG6825 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 6825 5 **AGE** 7 and up **PIECE COUNT** 250 **PUZZLE SIZE** 335mm x 496mm





Roald Dahl

Roald Dahl is the UK's number 1 and greatest story teller, with over 250 Million books sold to date. There is 1 Roald Dahl book sold every 2.5 seconds! Ongoing evergreen license with worldwide recognition!

Roald Dahl Educational Card Games

Enter into the magical worlds of Roald Dahl. Matilda's Splendid Spelling, The BFG's Whizzpopping Letters and Charlie's Marvellous Maths all contain three fun but educational games perfect for Key Stage's 1 and 2 learning. Featuring children (and adult's) favourite Dahl characters. Compact game experiences in take-along boxes, for on-the-go play. 3 entertaining games in each box. A perfect combination of education and fun!



Matilda Splendid Spelling

REF NUMBER PLG7365 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7365 5 AGE 6 and up



Charlie Marvellous Maths

REF NUMBER PLG7375 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7375 4 AGE 6 and up



BFG Whizzpopping Letters

REF NUMBER PLG7385 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7385 3 AGE 6 and up



Matilda Card Game

The large illustrated cards feature scenes and characters from the hilarious and heart-warming tale. Classic game of matching cards! With a Trunchbull twist! The Matilda Card Game is quick to set up, easy to play and encourages turn taking.

REF NUMBER PLG7045 PACK QUANTITY CDU of 10 BARCODE 5012 8220 7045 6 AGE 6 and up



The Enormous Crocodile Memory Game

The Enormous Crocodile, the famous beastly character from Roald Dahl's best-selling storybook, is brought to life in this fun, easy to play Memory Card Game. Packaged in a colourful easy-to-store tin, The Enormous Crocodile Memory Card Game includes 56 high quality picture cards featuring the unmistakable illustrations from Sir Quentin Blake.

REF NUMBER PLG7055 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7055 5 AGE 3 and up

Roald Dahl

CHILDREN'S LICENSED

Roald Dahl 250 Piece Puzzles

Roald Dahl 250 piece puzzles star some of the author's most renowned and best-loved characters. Each puzzle features a collage of brilliant and unmistakable illustrations from Sir Quentin Blake and is framed by renowned quotes from each much-loved children's story.

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7025 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7025 8 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

Matilda Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7005 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7005 0 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

James and the Giant Peach Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7015 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7015 9 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

BFG Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG6995 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 6995 5 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

Fantastic Mr Fox Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7545 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7545 1 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

The Witches Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7535 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7535 2 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm





DAHL





igsav





The Enormous Crocodile Giant Floor Puzzle

Preschoolers will just love this this colourful 24 piece Giant Floor Puzzle featuring Roald Dahl's famous beastly character; The Enormous Crocodile.

REF NUMBER PLG7035 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7035 7 AGE 3 and up PIECE COUNT 24 PUZZLE SIZE 490mm x 685mm

250 Piece Mixed Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG7026 PACK QUANTITY 12



Where's Wally?





Where's Wally? Memory Card Game

A bright and colourful memory card game featuring the elusive Wally, Wenda, Woof and Wizard Whitebeard. This memory game contains 54 Jumbo cards.

REF NUMBER PLG4015 **PACK QUANTITY** CDU of 10 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 4015 2 **AGE** 3 and up Who said you can't stand out in a crowd! Where's Wally? has become a publishing phenomenon and pop culture icon. Where's Wally? began his journey in 1987, and has become a truly global sensation. Appeals to searchers of all ages from 6-99.

Where's Wally? Junior Puzzles

Four 100 and 250 piece puzzles based on the best selling books.

Jurassic Games Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG5965 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5965 9 AGE 6 and up PIECE COUNT 100 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

In Town Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG5955 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5955 0 AGE 6 and up PIECE COUNT 100 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

On The Beach Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG5935 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5935 2 AGE 7 and up PIECE COUNT 250 PUZZLE SIZE 335mm x 496mm

Where's Wally? Find It Fast Game

Pick a card, roll the dice! And find it fast! Find an image on one of the dice that matches the card to win the round. The player who finds the most matches by the end of the game wins! Do you have a quick eye and hand? See if you can be the first to find it fast!

REF NUMBER PLG7415 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7415 7 AGE 5 and up







At Sea Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG5985 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 5985 7 **AGE** 7 and up **PIECE COUNT** 250 **PUZZLE SIZE** 335mm x 496mm

Where's Wally Junior Puzzles Mixed

REF NUMBER PLG5986 PACK QUANTITY 12

THE TENE

1000 piece Where's Wally puzzles can be found on page 71 Dog Man



Dog Man

Dav Pilkey's follow-up series to Captain Underpants appeals to boys and girls, toddlers to preteens...and adults! 'It's Dog Man, the crime biting canine is part dog, part man and all hero!' In just 3 years publisher Scholastic has over 36 million books in print! New characters and hilariously wild adventures fill the pipeline as 2 new titles are released annually.



Dog Man Attack of the Fleas Board Game

It's up to you to save the city! The Supa Buddies are ready to jump into action in this action-packed board game! Favorite Dog Man characters and themes in a super fun game! Children and Parents will love a Board Game that matches their favorite book! Our game is developed in close association with the author, Dav Pilkey.

REF NUMBER PLG07010 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7 94764 07010 1 AGE 6 and up

Dog Man The Hot Dog Card Game

Petey has sprayed the Hot Dogs with 'living spray,' and they have all come to life! Turns out, Dog Man LOVES Hot Dogs, and is hungry to save the day. The player to eat the most Hot Dogs wins. Watch out - if Petey appears, all of the Hot Dogs go into hiding!

REF NUMBER PLG07011 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7 94764 07011 8 AGE 5 and up



3D Glow in the Dark

3D Solar System

This large box set includes eight glow in the dark planets from our solar system, plus Pluto. Planet sizes range from 4.5 cm to 12cm. Contains 200 adhesive stars, 7.5 meters of string and a planetary guide.

REF NUMBER PLG19862 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5018163003870 AGE 5 and up



3D Planets in a Tube

Glow-in-the-dark Solar System featuring all 8 planets plus Pluto. Create a glowing Solar System on the ceiling. Includes adhesive putty and 7.5 metres of string.

REF NUMBER PLG19464 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5018163003825 AGE 5 and up



Galaxy of Stars

Light up the night and create your own night sky with a stunning galaxy of glowing stars! The Galaxy of Stars glow-in-the-dark wall decoration kit from Great Explorations allows you to create spectacular constellations with a wide variety of the brightest glow-in-the-dark shapes including stars, moons and stars of various colours. The Galaxy of Stars set includes over 60 glow-inthe-dark shapes and 200+ glow-in-the-dark adhesives perfect for decorating any little space explorer's bedroom

REF NUMBER PLG19071 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 040595190717 AGE 5 and up





3D Twinkle Stars

Transform your ceiling or wall into a universe complete with glowing galaxies and dazzling constellations. The Twinkle Stars, feature a splash of bright glitter, creating a twinkle effect when the lights go out and stars fill the sky! Includes plastic glow-in-the-dark stars and adhesive putty.

REF NUMBER PLG19472 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5018163003702 AGE 5 and up

Wonder Stars

Transform your ceiling or wall into a universe complete with glowing galaxies and dazzling constellations. Includes plastic glow-in-the-dark stars and adhesive putty.

REF NUMBER PLG19471 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5018163003696 AGE 5 and up



Children's Games

2-4 players

- -

0

RACE TO GET ALL YOUR PIECES HOME BEFORE THEY GET SPLATTERED!

1

TYRANNOSAURU

UNIVERSITY GAMES 21

Ages 6 and up

Tyrannosaurus Rex

A classic race and chase dinosaur board game with some rather devious strategy. This game contains 17 individual dinosaur playing pieces. The winner is the first to get their 4 dinosaurs home. The game is ideal for any fan of dinosaurs and is great fun for children.

REF NUMBER PLG5780 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5780 8 AGE 6 and up



The hilarious game of modelling mayhem! Take some coloured dough and make your own play pieces, then race around the board to be the first player to get two pieces home before they get splattered by another player!

REF NUMBER PLG6065 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 6065 5 AGE 6 and up

5

Children's Games

Quicksand Board Game

It's a race through the jungle to get your adventurer, or whatever remains left of them to the finish CAMP. Along the way, you'll slide down mudslides, swing ahead on hanging vines, grab handholds and rest on safe rocks to keep your adventurer high and dry. All along the track Quicksand pits lie in wait to trap your adventurer. .. down, down, down piece by piece by piece! A fun, tactical family game for any occasion.

> REF NUMBER PLG08419 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084196 AGE 6 and up



SHID

SHNK

GAME OF



Eye Opener

LITTLE

How quickly can you guess the hidden image? The quicker you guess the more points you win. Includes 200 images, try me packaging and hours of family fun.

REF NUMBER PLG08415 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084158 AGE 6 and up

Children's Games

UNIVERSITY GAMES



What's Up?

A classic 'What's on my head?' game that will provide hours of hilarious fun for children of all ages. The game has four categories of cards – people, sports, transport and animals. Each player has to guess 'what's on their head' by asking a series of searching questions, where the answer can only be yes or no.

REF NUMBER PLG3310 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3310 9 AGE 5 and up



A classic word game of Don't Say It with unique cards that can be played and enjoyed by all ages. A fun game where a slip of the tongue can cost you the game. Can you describe a balloon without saying "pop", "inflate", "bang" or "float"? Four different levels of difficulty, depending on the age and abilities of the players. Great fun as the whole family try to guess as the timer counts down.

REF NUMBER PLG1860 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 1860 1 AGE 6 and up





Charades for Kids

A fun-packed, active game of charades, designed especially for children to help them learn through play. The game contains cards to suit all ages from 4 years and over, in addition to written objects and actions the game also includes 50 picture cards so young children can join in the fun. This fast-paced game is great fun for the whole family no matter what age you are!

REF NUMBER PLG5830 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5830 0 AGE 4 and up

Yes! No! Game

A fast and furious game where answering Yes or No gets you dinged out by the bell. This card game contains 1 pack of 50 Question Cards and 1 Yes/No Bell. To begin, one player takes a card, reads the quick-fire question to the opponent, if they answer Yes! Or No! ring that bell and keep the card. If they get to the end of the questions without saying Yes or No - they keep the card.

REF NUMBER PLG0240 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 0240 2 AGE 8 and up



Skill & Action Games

Wall Game

24

Each player on their turn pushes out one brick. Don't let Humpty Dumpty fall!

REF NUMBER PLG4560 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 4560 7 AGE 4 and up

Chairs

Great for players of all ages! All you need is a steady hand and creative thinking! Players take turns adding a chair to the stack... chair upon chair... the tension mounts as the tower grows larger! Don't topple the CHAIRS or you're out of the game!

REF NUMBER PLG4370 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 4370 2 AGE 5 and up



PUSH

FAST



Stinky Pig Game Squeeze the pigs tummy and he will

sing you a little tune. Roll the dice to see which way to pass him round but be careful - if you get caught holding the little stinker when the music stops you lose a token. This game is a gas!

REF NUMBER PLG6465 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 6465 3 AGE 6 and up

Travel & Mini Games

UNIVERSITY GAMES

Kids Trivia Plus 3rd Edition

Containing lots of fun information they don't teach in school as well as puzzles, riddles and observations about the world around us, this eye-catching tin is a brilliant fun trivia game created especially for children.

REF NUMBER PLG5690 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5690 0 AGE 7 and up



Classic Card Games For Kids

Over twenty classic card games for kids. Includes three original packs of cards plus a rule book.

REF NUMBER PLG5791 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5790 7 AGE 3 and up

Are We There Yet?

The classic I-spy card game for kids on the move!

REF NUMBER PLG4605 **PACK QUANTITY** 10 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 4605 5 **AGE** 6 and up



and ur

3 to 6 kids, aged

Magnetic Travel Games PACK QUANTITY Individual games packed in 12's AGE 5 and up

Ludo

travel game on the move!

> **REF NUMBER** PLG0830 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 0830 5

Chess

REF NUMBER PLG0800 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 0800 8

Backgammon

REF NUMBER PLG0840 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 0840 4

Draughts

REF NUMBER PLG0810 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 0810 7

Snakes & Ladders

REF NUMBER PLG0850 **BARCODE** 5012 8220 0850 3

UNIVERSITY GAMES

Travel & Mini Games



Switcheroo Mini Players try to get rid

of their cards first by responding to hilarious subjects. A Switcheroo can happen at any time, changing up the subject just when you had a great response in mind.

REF NUMBER PLG01247 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015000332 AGE 10 and up



Sort It Out Mini

Can you put everything in the right order? Endless laughs as players try to figure out size order to oldest, longest or even heaviest! Turn over the card and learn who got the answers in the right order.

REF NUMBER PLG01274 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015000844 AGE 12 and up



Man Bites Dog Card Game

Players create outrageous headlines, the more unusual the word chosen the higher the points they score.

REF NUMBER PLG01520 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5018163004600 AGE 8 and up



Pointless Mini Game

Based on the increasingly popular, witty and compelling BBC1 quiz show "Pointless", hosted by Alexander Armstrong, where the most obscure right answer, is the best answer! Can be played as a stand-alone game or a perfect addition to the main game.

REF NUMBER PLG01332 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5018163000794 AGE 12 and up



Smart Ass Cards

Who's the Smart Ass amongst your friends and family? Find out with this outrageous, fast-paced party game. **REF NUMBER** PLG01257 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 5056015000592 **AGE** 12 and up



NOW That's What I Call Music The Card Game

A travel version of the top-selling board game.

REF NUMBER PLG6795 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5012 8220 6795 1 AGE 8 and up

Travel & Mini Games

UNIVERSITY GAMES

205

& Win the Game!

Be Quick to Name

Speedy Words

Be quick to name and win the game! A perfect fun fast-paced game for the whole family. Be the first to say a word that matches the category and letter, to win the card! Compact and portable travel game: Play Speedy Words anywhere, anytime - easy to pick up and play, includes 10 different categories for hours of fun!

PEEDY

Win the Game

REF NUMBER PLG08407 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084073 AGE 6 and up





Stupid Deaths Coffin Tin

The Stupid Deaths Tin contains unique content and can be played on its own or in tandem with the large format game. Easy to pick up and play.

REF NUMBER PLG01406 PACK OUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7947 6401 4068 AGE 12 and up

Anti-Monopoly Tin

The real estate trading game with an exciting twist! The full mini board game is included in a tin, to take the game anywhere you want to go!

REF NUMBER PLG01487 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7 94764 01487 7 AGE 8 and up







Classic Brain Master

Players take turns to be the code breaker or the code maker giving clues to the correct order along the way. With a specially designed board that opens to hold all the pegs inside, this is the perfect travel game.

REF NUMBER PLG3270 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3270 6 AGE 8 and up

UNIVERSITY GAMES



Party Game Night

It's always a party with Party Game Night! Choose between your favourite games with this compendium, including four games that can be played individually or together for a complete evening of fun! Can't decide what game to play? Don't! Act, Guess, Bluff and Draw your way to victory with Party Game Night, a night full of fun in one box!

REF NUMBER U00919 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 7 94764 00919 4 **AGE** 12 and up





Five-Star Review Game

A game full of hilarious anecdotes from the internet, bring out your inner critic! Everyone loves to be a critic, but can you get a 5-star review? Players work around the unique board, trying to collect a star from each category. Ture or False, Mystery Bucket, Fill in the Blanks, How Many Stars? and Review History.

REF NUMBER PLG08420 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084202 AGE 12 and up





Las

Family Games

Anti-Monopoly Board Game

30

This game may look familiar, but don't be fooled... Anti-Monopoly is the real estate trading game for the 21st century.

REF NUMBER PLG01851 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 7 94764 01851 6 AGE 8 and up



Anti-Monopoly Tin

The real estate trading game with an exciting twist! The full mini board game is included in a tin, to take the game anywhere you want to go!

REF NUMBER L01487 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 7 94764 01487 7 **AGE** 8 and up

Dumber than a Box of Rocks

Are you dumber than a box of rocks? Draw a card and select a question. All answers are either 0, 1 or 2. Shake the box and open up - who has the correct answer you or the rocks?

REF NUMBER PLG01409 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7947 6401 4099 AGE 12 and up A Description of the second

UNIVERSITY GAMES



Stupid Deaths

Here lies Stupid Deaths, a frightfully funny, family board game! The question is just how did these people meet their end? Players advance around the board by working out whether the implausible, and sometimes rather amusing, demise is true or false. It's a race against Death to be the first player home!

REF NUMBER PLG6085 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5012 8220 6085 3 AGE 12 and up





Stupid Deaths Coffin Tin

The Stupid Deaths Tin contains unique content and can be played on its own or in tandem with the large format game. Easy to pick up and play.

REF NUMBER PLG01406 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 7947 6401 4068 **AGE** 12 and up



Dumb Criminals

The game that uses the hilarious trend of epic fails, "nailed it" GIFs and memes, and funny crime stories, to get the whole family playing together. Unique packaging and game play, sits perfectly with the top selling line ' Stupid Deaths'.

REF NUMBER PLG01442 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7947 6401 4426 AGE 12 and up





Pizza Party

A fast and furious dice game for two. Roll your dice to match the toppings on your slice. The first player to create a whole pizza wins.

REF NUMBER PLG4515 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5012 8220 4515 7 AGE 6 and up





Auto Correct Game

The game for people who sent that text too DUCKING quickly! Do you and your friends think they can decipher the autocorrected text messages? Whether it is awkward parent texts or autocorrect fails, this game is sure to get you laughing. Earn the most points by deciphering wacky autocorrected text messages. Contains 100's of hilarious auto correction moments, that everyone can relate to.

REF NUMBER PLG00914 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7 94764 00914 9 AGE 12 and up





Tip of the Tongue

Tip of the Tongue is an innovative, fast-paced game that will have the family in stitches. Players have just 2 seconds to attempt to answer the quick-fire trivia questions - you know the answer, it's on the tip of your tongue, so think fast and spit it out!

REF NUMBER PLG01405 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 7947 6401 4051 AGE 12 and up

UNIVERSITY GAMES

33



Pointless

Replicating the witty and compelling BBC TV quiz show, you can bring all the fun to your living room. Great questions and the opportunity to have the infamous electric scoreboard on your smart phone or tablet, to add to the realism of the BBC's No.1 family quiz show, there is plenty of Pointless fun to be had with this family fun game! Download the free app to play the total Pointless experience. The App will keep a record of your score, the current jackpot, and who is the reigning Pointless champion. The replica Pointless trophy is your aim, and now you can go on to 'win' the jackpot too!

REF NUMBER PLG01260 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015000646 AGE 12 and up



Pointless Mini Game

Based on the increasingly popular, witty and compelling BBC1 quiz show "Pointless", hosted by Alexander Armstrong, where the most obscure right answer, is the best answer! Can be played as a stand-alone game or a perfect addition to the main game.

REF NUMBER PLG01332 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5018163000794 AGE 12 and up

Perudo

The exciting game of guesswork, bluff and luck that can be played anywhere by anybody, though consummate liars do have an advantage! There is no board, no setting up and no complicated rules, so this makes the ideal after dinner or travel game.



UNIVERSITY GAMES

34

Family Games



Smart Ass

Who's the Smart Ass amongst your friends and family? Find out with this outrageous, fast-paced party game. Each who, what and where am I? card has ten clues. You never have to wait for your turn in this game. Just yell out the answer as soon as you know it. Timing is everything for the true Smart Ass. Jump in too early and you may blow your chance! Wait too long and the Smart Ass next to you might steal the show. When will you throw your shoe in the ring? For 2 to 8 players.

REF NUMBER PLG01360 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 794764013603 AGE 12 and up

Smart Ass Card Game

Who's the Smart Ass amongst your friends and family? Find out with this outrageous, fastpaced party game.

REF NUMBER PLG01257 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015000592 AGE 12 and up





Sort It Out

Who knows the biggest, fastest, loudest, smallest, longest everything? Can you put everything in the right order? Endless laughs as players try to figure out size order from the oldest, longest or even heaviest! When you think you have the correct order using the playing board paddle and coloured Pegs, turnover the card, and learn who got the answers in the right order! Guessing is half the fun – Sort it Out is not your average trivia game. Collect points for correct answers and move the coloured Moving Pieces around the Game Board to win!

REF NUMBER PLG01273 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015000820 AGE 12 and up



Sort It Out Mini

Can you put everything in the right order? Endless laughs as players try to figure out size order to oldest, longest or even heaviest! Turn over the card and learn who got the answers in the right order.

REF NUMBER PLG01274 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015000844 AGE 12 and up

WHO'S

THE GAME OF THE NAME

LOUIS STEVENSON - ELTON JOHN - THE LITTLE MERMAD - BANKAN LEWIS - JERVES - INKIS ELBA - LEWIS CARD

Who's in the Bag

A form of verbal charades, the idea is to help your teammates identify as many famous characters as possible in a race against the clock. Over 850 characters included plus rules, timer, cloth bag and a travel bag.

UNIVERSITY GAMES

REF NUMBER PLG6375 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 6375 5 AGE 8 and up 35



NOW That's What I Call Music The Card Game

WHO'S BAG?

8+

5DA8

S.OHM BAG

A travel version of the topselling board game. **REF NUMBER** PLG6795

PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5012 8220 6795 1 AGE 8 and up

NOW That's What I Call Music The Board Game

From New Romantics and Brit pop to house and rap, this is the soundtrack to our lives. Re-live the last three decades of great music in this fastmoving board game based on the chart topping Now That's What I Call Music albums.

REF NUMBER PL6745 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5012 8220 6745 6 AGE 8 and up



THAT'S WHAT I CALI

THE BOARD GAME

Last Word

Turn on the random buzzer. Turn over the category and letter cards. Then it's an uproarious race to have the final say before the buzzer goes!

REF NUMBER PLG5640 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5012 8220 5640 5 AGE 8 and up





Speedy Words

Be quick to name and win the game! A perfect fun fast-paced game for the whole family. Be the first to say a word that matches the category and letter, to win the card! Compact and portable travel game: Play Speedy Words anywhere, anytime - easy to pick up and play, includes 10 different categories for hours of fun!

REF NUMBER PLG08407 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084073 AGE 6 and up




Strategic Family Games

EGHA 1()r -ERNAS -Row Strategy Game

Crafted from high quality FSC certified wood, Eternas, Pathagon and Quadefy are a beautiful accessory for any coffee table .

UNIVERSITY GAMES

Eternas

Eternas is a fun new 3-dimensional strategy game of four in a row. Players take turns dropping beads on posts until they get four of their own beads in a line - horizontally, vertically or diagonally. Quick and easy to learn, but there is a depth of strategy that will keep you thinking.

REF NUMBER PLG08445 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5056015084455 AGE 8 and up



10-

HVCO

Pathagon

Be the first player to complete a path, connecting one edge of the game board to the opposite edge with pieces of the same colour. Pathagon is an exciting, everchanging new strategy game of building paths. A deceptively simple game, that is quick to learn and difficult to master.

REF NUMBER PLG08446 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084462

AGE 8 and up





Quadefy is a fast-playing strategy game played in three dimensions. Tactile and addictive Quadefy uses visual spatial skills and strategies that will keep you on your toes. Every move is both offensive and defensive, making Quadefy hugely entertaining and challenging to play.

REF NUMBER PLG08447 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5056015084479 AGE 8 and up



ADE 10-QUADE Block Building Strategy Game

Quadefy

FSC Certified Wood



Tor

Y STAT

Strategic Family Games

Sneaky Statues

The goal is to line up the four Moai Statues. Sounds simple right? The Twist is the Statues must be played in numerical order so your opponent will know which will be your next move, just not where. This strategy game is sure to get the whole family thinking hard. Beautifully designed packaging, with an eye-catching and modern style.

REF NUMBER PLG01030 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE7 88451 05102 3 AGE 6 and up

abalone[®]

Abalone

Abalone is an award winning two-player strategy board game in which the players are represented by marbles of opposing colours. The objective is to push six of the opponent's marbles off the edge of the board. Easy to learn, hard to master. Brought to market in the UK in stunning, eye catching, gift quality packaging. A perfect gift or a great purchase for any abalone fan! A classic game that has sold more than 10 million copies in 30 countries. Proven seller worldwide.

000

REF NUMBER PLG01855 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7947 6401 8554 AGE 7 and up

UNIVERSITY GAMES

39

Strategic Family Games

An award-winning logic game in a small travel case that can easily be carried and played anywhere. A great brain-scratching challenge that aids relaxation and focus. In each box, there are 88 puzzles of different difficulty levels on 88 cards (22 beginner, 22 advanced, 22 expert, 22 master), each colour edition contains its own 88 puzzles - a new challenge each time! Helping to develop attention and build focus, these puzzling blocks create a new challenge each time! Challenges can be played solo, with 2 players or as a team!











Mondrian Blocks Blue Edition

REF NUMBER U08502 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5999109410030 AGE 8 and up



Mondrian Blocks Red Edition

REF NUMBER U08501 **ΡΑCΚ QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5999109410016 AGE 8 and up



Mondrian Blocks Yellow Edition

REF NUMBER U08500 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5999109410023 AGE 8 and up



Mondrian Blocks Mixed Pack

REF NUMBER U08503 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 AGE 8 and up



Judge Your Friends

Are your friends Guilty or NOT Guilty, then this game is full of questions you might not want to answer... Judge Your Friends is the hilarious adult party game that's easy to play and always a good time. Just bang the gavel, learn the secrets, and find out who your friends really are! Adjustable gameplay, great for a tight knit bunch or the large and rowdy crew, Judge Your Friends can handle a small or large player count. Funded through Kickstarter, Judge Your Friends has been tested and proven among the party games consumers.

SRANK BRESLES

THE WORLD'S BEST SELLING

ADULT DRINKING GAME

NA ADD TAX

UO ECI

REF NUMBER PLG00925 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 BARCODE 7 94764 00925 5 AGE 18 and up



LEARN MORE AT UGAMES.COM/JUDGE

Pass-Out

The adult drinking game where players travel around the board taking drinks, as and when instructed, while trying to collect 10 pink elephants! To win a pink elephant players must recite a tongue twister... Theophilus the thistle sifter while sifting a sifter full of thistles thrust three thousand thistles through the thick of his thumb. Get it wrong or round your tongue...take another drink. Needless to say this doesn't make things easier! The game makes for a fantastic adult party game!

REF NUMBER PLG1200 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 1200 5 AGE 18 and up

Dirty Minds

If you're the type of person who hates it when someone reads something dirty into everything you say, Dirty Minds is the game for you! The dirtier a mind you have, the worse you will be at playing Dirty Minds, The Game of Naughty clues, because all the answers are clean! Dirty Minds will provide two or more open minded adults with hours of laughter as seemingly filthy clues point towards the most innocent of answers.

REF NUMBER PLG1290 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 1291 3 AGE 18 and up



Party Games

ENDED A RELATIONSH

WIHATEX

MANDEERED THE INTERCTIM IN A STURE

Party Games

UNIVERSITY GAMES

41



Bigger is Better

The game where size matters! This is the game of measurement... smallest to biggest, lightest to heaviest, shortest to longest. Can you put everything in the right order? Game contains the right amount of edginess for the adult category, to be funny while playable.

REF NUMBER PLG01381 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7947 6401 3818 AGE 18 and up





Danger Noodle

Don't Drink & Draw

REF NUMBER PLG01383 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7947 6401 3832

AGE 21 and up

and location cards and get drawing!

Whatever you do... don't draw and drink! Or maybe you should! It's party mayhem in this hilarious game where every player draws and guesses on every turn! Friends don't let friends draw drunk... Choose your person, place

Easy to learn, accessible gameplay that can be played in small or large groups with strong replay factor. Push your luck, roulette style game play layered with skill and strategy. Players must work out what the other meaning or name is related to on the card.

REF NUMBER PLG01436 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 7947 6401 4365 AGE 12 and up



42

Murder Mystery Party

Recently refreshed, ever-popular University Games Murder Mystery Party Games are now modernised, with eye-catching, cross-generational packaging. Everyone's a suspect when murder is on the menu. With a Classic Detective Murder Mystery you have everything you need to serve up the perfect murder mystery dinner party. Party Planner with rules, recipes, music and decorating tips, Character booklets including their roles, background information and a few tasty secrets, place cards, party invitations with envelopes for each character, six secret clues, plus a CD / download with introduction, scene setter, summary of events and solution to the crime.



A Cuban Killing CD

REF NUMBER PLG08438 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084387 PLAYERS 6 to 8 AGE Teen and up

Death By Chocolate DVD

REF NUMBER PLG08441 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084417 PLAYERS 6 to 8 AGE Teen and up



The Champagne Murders DVD

REF NUMBER PLG08439 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084394 PLAYERS 8 to 10 AGE Teen and up



Check out the Lagoon Murder Mystery on page 26 of the Lagoon Catalogue

Murder Mystery Party

UNIVERSITY GAMES

43

The Diamonds, The Dagger and One Classy Dame CD

REF NUMBER PLG08442 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084424 PLAYERS 10 to 12 AGE Teen and up





The Brie, The Bullet & The Black Cat CD

REF NUMBER PLG08440 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084400 PLAYERS 10 to 12 AGE Teen and up



A Slice of Murder CD

REF NUMBER PLG08437 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084370 PLAYERS 6 to 8 AGE Teen and up

Murder Mystery Party Games Mix

REF NUMBER U08515 PACK QUANTITY 6



44

Murder Mystery Party

Murder Mystery Party Case Files

Motive, Means, Opportunity (MMO) Motive - Who had a reason to kill the victim? Means - Who had access to the murder weapon? Opportunity - Who had a chance to kill the victim? If players can answer these questions, they can identify the killer. CONTAINS OVER 50 PIECES OF EVIDENCE!



Underwood Cellars

Winemaker Cary Underwood disappeared in 1995 and his mysterious departure remained a cold case until an Earthquake in 2014 flipped the investigation on its head. The aftermath of the Napa Valley Quake revealed a previously unknown secret cellar, and Cary's body. It's clear he was murdered, but who had the Motive, Means, and Opportunity to do it? Work alone or with your team to discover who killed Cary Underwood.

REF NUMBER PLG33280 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 0 23332 33280 9 AGE 14 and up

Mile High Murder

When Marisa Hightower's ex-husband passed away he left her his property in Wales, UK. His Will arranged for Marisa and the other beneficiaries to fly to London from San Francisco. Marisa never made it. Every passenger could be a suspect when a murder is committed in the air... Who had the Motive, Means, and Opportunity? Solo detectives and detective squads alike will enjoy unravelling this twisted plot to uncover who killed Marisa Hightower.

REF NUMBER PLG33284 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 0 23332 33284 7 AGE 14 and up

CASE FILES

Ninderstate ONIC ART COLLECTOR DIES

Underwood

Conterview Arts Activities Restances Reach Activities Restances Reach Activities Restances Restances Active Tisks Up Conterview Restances Active Tisks Up Conterview Restances Active Tisks Up Conterview Restances Active Restance

louncin

Francisco Times

CRIME

Mile-High Murder

HIN HIN

A more than the second second

Galleri Henri

Underwood Cellans

Murder Mystery Party

UNIVERSITY GAMES

Property and the

Death in Antarctica

Martin Moor has been convicted of murder, but is he really guilty? Work alone or with others to find out who really killed Robert Kohler. Did Martin have Motive, Means, and Opportunity? Does another suspect fit the crime? Budding detectives will love cracking this case, and figuring out if an innocent man has been falsely imprisoned.

REF NUMBER PLG33282 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 0 23332 33282 3 AGE 14 and up

CASE FIL



FIRE IN ADLERSTEIN

CRIME

ESTIGATION

Death by Chef's Knife

Lorenzo Ritelli, a famous New York Chef, has been murdered in his own restaurant's kitchen. What was the reason for his death? Jealousy, greed, revenge? As the secrets of Lorenzo's and the suspects lives come to light it'll become harder to figure out who didn't have a motive to kill. Who had it all, the Motive, Means, AND Opportunity? Whether you work alone or with your team of detectives, can you discover who killed Lorenzo Ritelli?

REF NUMBER PLG33283 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 0 23332 33283 0 AGE 14 and up

Death by Chef's Knife

ASS FILES

Murder Mystery Party Case Files Mix REF NUMBER 08480 PACK QUANTITY 6



Fire in Adlerstein

DEATH IN ANTARCTIC

Carl Notebeck is a journalist who was in the wrong place at the wrong time, and now he's being charged for a crime he swears he didn't commit. Did the original investigation overlook key evidence? Is there someone else who had the Means, Motive, and Opportunity? Has a guilty person walked free whilst Carl pays the price? Work alone or with a team to prove Carl's innocence, if of course, he isn't guilty...

REF NUMBER PLG33281 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 0 23332 33281 6 AGE 14 and up



ELECTIVE

46

Mystery Jigsaw Puzzles

Murder Mystery Party Case Files Puzzles

The ultimate Mystery Puzzle. Create the scene of the crime and build the murder board (750 pcs) and essential evidence puzzles (5 x 50 pcs) that will lead you to the murderer. Search for vital links in the evidence collected, that will guide you to the next step and an eventual conviction. Solve the crime with the evidence compiled from the completed puzzles and online clues. Includes a 1,000 piece puzzle and crime evidence.



Mystery Jigsaw Puzzles

47

Building on the already popular Classic Mystery Puzzles, we are introducing a new selection of Mystery Puzzles. Each puzzle includes a short mystery and all a puzzler has to do is READ the story, ASSEMBLE the puzzle and then SOLVE the mystery. Each 1,000 piece puzzle creates a 584mm x 737mm image Beware the puzzle is different than package image!



Murder by the Pyramids

REF NUMBER PLG33123 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 0 23332 33123 9 AGE 15 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 584mm x 737mm





Death on the Istanbul Express

REF NUMBER PLG33122 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 0 23332 33122 2 AGE 15 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 584mm x 737mm





Titanic

REF NUMBER PLG7205 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 0 23332 00521 5 AGE 15 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 584mm x 737mm



Alfred Hitchcock

REF NUMBER PLG7215 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 0 23332 33106 2 AGE 15 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 584mm x 737mm



Sherlock Holmes and the Speckled Band

REF NUMBER PLG7225 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 0 23332 33118 5 AGE 15 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 584mm x 737mm

Games & Accessories

SUBBUTEO

Subbuteo is one of the world's most iconic sports games bringing the fun and competitiveness of football to your living room! Subbuteo has always been a true family game, a time when everyone can play together and fans of all ages will love the new re-energised Subbuteo range with greatly improved detail. No longer will players need to be glued back together having broken from the base yet again. The new generation of players are stronger with far greater flexibility and have been produced in exceptional detail. The Subbuteo players feature different hairstyles. These incredibly detailed players take the Subbuteo experience to a whole new level of realism. A new and improved pitch means your teams will never have moved so quickly and accurately. With unparalleled detail, stronger and more flexible players you can now dazzle everyone with your skills. Can you flick it? Yes you can!



Subbuteo 75th Anniversary Limited Edition

2022 sees the 75th Anniversary of Subbuteo and to celebrate such a renowned brand and game we are introducing a special 75th Subbuteo Main Game, exclusively for 2022.

REF NUMBER U08514 PACK QUANTITY 3 BARCODE 5056015085148 AGE 6 and up



*Subject to approval



Games & Accessories

SUBBUTEO



Subbuteo England Main Game

REF NUMBER PLG3475 PACK QUANTITY 3 BARCODE 5012 8220 3475 5 AGE 6 and up



England Lionesses Main Game

REF NUMBER PLG08421 PACK QUANTITY 3 BARCODE 5056015084219 AGE 6 and up

Subbuteo Champions League

REF NUMBER PLG3365 PACK QUANTITY 3 BARCODE 5012 8220 3365 9 AGE 6 and up

* Liverpool Main Game - Subject to approval

Liverpool FC Main Game

U.

REF NUMBER U08577 PACK QUANTITY 3 BARCODE 5056015085773 AGE 6 and up



ubbuteo



SUBBUTEO

50



ubbuteo

X 4 WAR X 1

2/11Z





Fences

REF NUMBER PLG3195 **PACK OUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3195 2 AGE 6 and up

Balls

NEW

REF NUMBER PLG3075 **PACK QUANTITY** 12 BARCODE 5012 8220 3075 7 AGE 6 and up



Black/white stripe **REF NUMBER** PLG3135 **PACK OUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3135 8 AGE 6 and up



Blue/white stripe REF NUMBER PLG3165

PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3165 5 AGE 6 and up



Light blue/white

REF NUMBER PLG3405 **ΡΑCΚ QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3405 2 AGE 6 and up







Claret/blue REF NUMBER PLG3155 PACK OUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3155 6 AGE 6 and up



Red/white/black

REF NUMBER PLG3415 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3415 1 AGE 6 and up



White

REF NUMBER PLG3145 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3145 7 AGE 6 and up



England

REF NUMBER PLG3485 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3485 4 AGE 6 and up



Blue/blue

REF NUMBER PLG3425 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3425 0 AGE 6 and up



Scotland

REF NUMBER PI G3105 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3105 1 AGE 6 and up



Liverpool FC

PACK QUANTITY 6

AGE 6 and up

REF NUMBER U08578

BARCODE 5056 0150 8578 0

*Liverpool Team - Subject to Approval

Ireland **REF NUMBER** PLG3115 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3115 0 AGE 6 and up



Red/white REF NUMBER PLG3445 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3445 8 AGE 6 and up





White/blue

REF NUMBER PLG3455

BARCODE 5012 8220 3455 7

PACK QUANTITY 6

Red/red

REF NUMBER PLG3435 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3435 9 AGE 6 and up



Red/white stripe REF NUMBER PLG3125

ΡΑCΚ QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 3125 9 AGE 6 and up

Licensed Football Teams

RUBIK'S CUBES

Enjoy the challenge of the world's favourite puzzle with these special collectors editions of Rubik's Cubes featuring licensed football teams.





England

REF NUMBER PLG7695 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7695 3 AGE 3 and up



West Ham United REF NUMBER PLG7243 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8 425402 198988 AGE 3 and up



Manchester City REF NUMBER PLG7236 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8 425402 198582 AGE 3 and up



Newcastle United

REF NUMBER PLG7242 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8 425402 199008 AGE 3 and up



Chelsea

REF NUMBER PLG7238 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8 425402 198605 AGE 3 and up



Manchester United REF NUMBER PLG7235 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8 425402 198575 AGE 3 and up



Arsenal

REF NUMBER PLG7239 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8 425402 198612 AGE 3 and up



Liverpool REF NUMBER PLG7237 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8 425402 198599 AGE 3 and up



Tottenham Hotspur

REF NUMBER PLG7241 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8425402 198995 AGE 3 and up

3D PUZZLES

Football Stadiums

3D Stadiums

The next generation of 3D puzzles! These unbelievably detailed and realistic models of your favorite football stadium are an ideal gift for any football fan. Each replica stadium features revolutionary easyfit technology meaning that they can be assembled without glue or additional tools.



Football Stadiums

VENULE

89*7

3DPUZZLES



WEMBLEY STADIUM

London Stadium

TRADUCTOR DE LA COMPANY

Newcastle United St. James' Park

REF NUMBER PLG3895 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8425 4021 9909 1 AGE 7 and up

a ta ta ta ta ta

Wembley

REF NUMBER PLG3845 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5012 8220 3845 6 AGE 7 and up

> Nanostad Stand FOC with 48 3D Stadium Puzzles REF NUMBER PLG3755 PACK QUANTITY 1

West Ham United London Stadium

REF NUMBER PLG3865 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8425 4021 9908 4 AGE 7 and up



MODEL KITS

Star Wars

Disney Star Wars Model Kits

A long time ago in a galaxy far, far away... an iconic film franchise was born. Star Wars is one of the most recognisable and well-integrated franchises in the world. These fully recyclable Model Kits allow fans to relive their favourite moments as they build and display iconic ships and characters from the franchise. The Star Wars Model Kits create the ultimate gift for any fan. With easy to follow instructions, display stands included and no need for tools these models can be created and loved by all.



Star Wars

D

R2-D2

MODEL KITS



Dinnep

MODEL KITS

Star Wars



Imperial TIE Fighter

REF NUMBER U08557 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085575 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 116 MODEL SIZE 345mm x 380mm x 260mm





Imperial TIE Advanced X1 Fighter

REF NUMBER U08517 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085179 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 160 MODEL SIZE 220mm x 241mm x 270mm









Imperial TIE Interceptor

REF NUMBER U08518 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085186 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 129 MODEL SIZE 226mm x 274mm x 290mm



Star Wars

MODEL KITS





T-65 X-Wing Star Fighter

REF NUMBER U08556 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085568 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 160 MODEL SIZE 345mm x 380mm x 260mm





Imperial AT-AT

REF NUMBER U08558 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085582 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 214 MODEL SIZE 136mm x 422mm x 320mm





WINDOW MINING

MODEL KITS

Star Wars

Star Wars: The Mandalorian

The Mandalorian has hit the world by storm, with new and old fans mesmerised by the new Disney series. Launching in 2019, we are just at the start of the Mandalorian hype. These new fully recyclable Model Kits showcase some of the most recognisable spaceships from the show, and the wider Star Wars Universe, as well as capturing the hearts of Star Wars fans!



Star Wars

BOBA FETT'S STARFIGHTER

Star Wars: The Book of Boba Fett

The Book of Boba Fett finds the legendary bounty hunter and mercenary Fennec Shand navigating the galaxy's underworld when they return to the sands of Tatooine to stake their claim on the territory once ruled by Jabba the Hutt and his crime syndicate. This series is sure to get Star Wars fans excited, and these fully recyclable Model Kits will make the perfect present!







Boba Fett's Starfighter

REF NUMBER U08519 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085193 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 130 MODEL SIZE 155mm x 356m



MODEL SIZE 155mm x 356mm x 175.6mm

3D PUZZLES

Marvel

Featuring iconic superheroes loved by many the Marvel Cinematic Universe is a global success. For more than a decade until 2020, not a year went by without at least one MCU blockbuster taking over our local theatre screens, with the multi-billion-dollar franchise dishing out a whopping 23 flicks overall as part of their Infinity Saga. Marvel fans everywhere will love reimagining their favourite movies and heroes as they carefully build these fantastic 3D puzzles.



Disney

3DPUZZLES

With world renowned and iconic movies and characters, Disney has collected fans of all ages. In particular the Frozen movies have taken the world by storm garnering billions of dollars at the Box Office. In 2020 Frozen II became the highest grossing animated movie of all time. These 3D puzzles will make excellent gifts for Disney Princess fans all over to display their favourite castles and relive the magic of Disney.

Disnep

Frozen Arendelle Castle

REF NUMBER U08549 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 **BARCODE** 5056015085490 **AGE** 8 and up **PIECE COUNT** 270 **PUZZLE SIZE** 455mm x 449mm x 353mm





Frozen Ice Palace

REF NUMBER U08551 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085513 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 260 PUIZZI E CITE 455mm x 444



PUZZLE SIZE 455mm x 449mm x 353mm



REF NUMBER U08550 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085506 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 300 PUZZLE SIZE 600mm x 580mm x 660mm







3DPUZZLES

Game of Thrones



A captivating puzzle for any Game of Thrones or puzzle fan! High quality puzzles that build into these stunning 3D puzzles of the Game of Thrones King's Landing, Red Keep and Winterfell. Includes easy to use, detailed instructions to build and create this magical 3D puzzle from unique puzzle sheets, with no need for glue or scissors. The highly detailed 3D puzzle, showcases the iconic imagery from the GOT TV series perfectly. Featuring many of the key locations shown in the hit TV series, these 3D puzzles are truly spectacular.

GAME OF THRONES





Red Keep

REF NUMBER PLG7465 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5012822074652 AGE 8 and up PUZZLE SIZE 52.5cm x 45cm x 34cm

Winterfell

REF NUMBER PLG7455 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5012822074553 AGE 8 and up PUZZLE SIZE 55cm x 35cm x 17cm





King's Landing REF NUMBER PLG7475 PACK QUANTITY 4

TRONT

BARCODE 5012822074751 AGE 8 and up PUZZLE SIZE 73.2cm x 33.3cm x 22.6cm



National Geographic

3DPUZZLES

National Geographic 3D Puzzles

National Geographic is a world leader in adventure, science, photography, environment, history and space exploration. Build, explore and inspire with these beautiful replicas of well-known tourist attractions, which capture the detail perfectly. No tools or scissors needed. Pop out the pieces and connect using tabs and holes with easy-to-use instruction. Includes a National Geographic photography booklet!



Big Ben

REF NUMBER PLG7645 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7645 8 AGE 8 and up

Buckingham Palace REF NUMBER PLG7675 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7675 5 AGE 8 and up



Westminster Abbey

REF NUMBER PLG7685 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7685 4 AGE 8 and up

NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC

St Paul's Cathedral

andor

REF NUMBER PLG7665 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7665 6 AGE 8 and up VIZARDING

WORLD

2.27

Harry Potter

The Harry Potter 3D Puzzles are the ultimate gift for any fan of the magical wizarding world! Create your very own magic as your assemble your own Hogwarts Castle, Hogwarts Express and Diagon Alley in the comfort of your own home and travel back to the exciting scenes from the Harry Potter saga with this dramatic 3D model. Perfect for any Potter fan 8 years and over, these superbly detailed 3D puzzles can be assembled with no need for tools or scissors, just pop out the pieces and connect using tabs and holes and follow the easyto-use instruction.

> Hogwarts Castle REF NUMBER PLG7565 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5012 8220 7565 9 AGE 8 and up



HOG

Harly Potter

Hogwarts Express

REF NUMBER PLG7635 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5012 8220 7635 9 AGE 8 and up

۵

HOCWARTS EXPRESS

Harry Potter

3DPUZZLES





The Knight Bus

REF NUMBER 08432 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015084325 AGE 8 and up



The Burrow

REF NUMBER 08436 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015084363 AGE 8 and up







Harry Potter





Diagon Alley Quidditch

REF NUMBER PLG7625 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7625 0 AGE 8 and up



Diagon Alley

REF NUMBER PLG7605

BARCODE 5012 8220 7605 2

PACK QUANTITY 6

Weasleys'

AGE 8 and up



Diagon Alley Ollivanders

REF NUMBER PLG7595 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7595 6 AGE 8 and up

Complete Collection

BARCODE 5012 8220 7585 7



Diagon Alley Gringotts

REF NUMBER PLG7615 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7615 1 AGE 8 and up

Harry Potter

Harry Potter Head 2 Toe

The perfect puzzle challenge for any Harry Potter fan! The super challenging Harry Potter Head 2 Toe Ultimate 9 Card Puzzle Challenge makes a magical gift for any fan of the wizarding world but the fantastically difficult puzzle, with just 9-pieces, has thousands of incorrect combinations...and only one correct solution! Just place the 9 cards together to form a 3x3 square image. It sounds easy but with the characters and symbols on each edge of a card, you must make sure you match all the 'heads' and 'toes' to all the cards that surround

them. The Harry Potter Ultimate 9 Card Puzzle really is a challenge! This magical puzzle comes neatly packaged in an illustrated tin.

Harry Potter – Mixed CDU REF NUMBER PLG08406 PACK QUANTITY 12



Harry Potter - Harry Potter

REF NUMBER PLG08403 **PACK QUANTITY** 12 **BARCODE** 5056015084035 **PIECE COUNT** 9 **AGE** 6 and up



Harry Potter – Harry Potter House Symbols

REF NUMBER PLG08405 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5056015084059 PIECE COUNT 9 AGE 6 and up

Harry Potter – Harry Potter and Friends

REF NUMBER PLG08404 PACK QUANTITY 12 BARCODE 5056015084042 PIECE COUNT 9 AGE 6 and up

FAMILY PUZZLES

Harry Potter Scratch Off Puzzles

Scratch Off Puzzles

The greatest innovation to the jigsaw puzzle in over a decade! First you assemble the puzzle. When the puzzle is complete, use the Scratch Off tools to reveal a new image. Once you've revealed the new image you can turn the puzzle over and see the original artwork!





Harry Potter: Wanted Scratch Off Puzzle

REF NUMBER U08567 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085674 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 460mm x 610mm





Harry Potter: Hogwarts Day to Night Scratch Off Puzzle

REF NUMBER U08568 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085681 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 460mm x 610mm





World Scratch Off Puzzles

FAMILY PUZZLES



World Map Scratch Off Puzzle

REF NUMBER U08566 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085667 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 510mm x 686mm







UZZLE REVEAL



New York Scratch Off Puzzle

REF NUMBER U08570 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085704 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 510mm x 686mm



Paris Scratch Off Puzzle

REF NUMBER U08571 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 **BARCODE** 5056015085711 **AGE** 8 and up **PIECE COUNT** 500 **PUZZLE SIZE** 510mm x 686mm



London Scratch Off Puzzle

REF NUMBER U08569 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085698 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 510mm x 686mm



Urban Art: Banksy

Urban Art: Banksy Puzzles

Recreate some of Banksy's most infamous pieces in the comfort of your own home. With collages of recognisable pieces, this puzzle is sure to bring any art lover joy. Banksy is a pseudonymous England-based street artist, political activist, and film director whose real name and identity remain unconfirmed and the subject of speculation.

Urban Art: Banksy – Girl on a Stool

REF NUMBER U08572 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015085728 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 500mm x 700mm



Urban Art: Banksy – Follow Your Dreams

REF NUMBER U08573 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015085735 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 500mm x 700mm



Urban Art: Banksy – Graffiti Painter

REF NUMBER U08574 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015085742 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 500mm x 700mm



Banksy Puzzle Mix

REF NUMBER U08575 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015085759









Where's Wally?





Where's Wally? 1000 Piece Puzzles

Three 1000 piece puzzles based on the best selling books.

The Last Day of The Aztecs

REF NUMBER PLG5905 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5905 5 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm

The Wild Wild West

REF NUMBER PLG5925 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5925 3 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm

More Where's Wally puzzles and games can be found on page 18

Having a Ball in Gaye Paree

REF NUMBER PLG5975 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5975 8 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm

Where's Wally 1000 Piece Puzzles Mixed

REF NUMBER PLG5976 PACK QUANTITY 6







FAMILY PUZZLES

I Spy Puzzles





I Spy Puzzles

100 piece search and find puzzle game! It's a Puzzle Plus...A Game, with a fun treasure hunt theme. The 100-piece puzzle pieces are numbered on the back, 1 to 100, from left to right and top to bottom, to encourage younger participants and reinforce counting skills.

Once the puzzle is made, search the puzzle for hidden images. The 24 activity cards feature hidden images in the puzzle with written descriptions for literacy development. The first to match the image on the card to the puzzle, keeps the card. The first to collect 5 cards, wins!

I Spy Fantasy 100 Piece Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG33862 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 0 23332 33862 7 **PIECE COUNT** 100 **AGE** 5 and up

I Spy Mystery 100 Piece Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG33861 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 **BARCODE** 0 23332 33861 0 **PIECE COUNT** 100 **AGE** 5 and up

I Spy Treasure Hunt 100 Piece Puzzle

REF NUMBER PLG33860 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 0 23332 33860 3 PIECE COUNT 100 AGE 5 and up

I Spy Fantasy 100 Piece Puzzles Mixed

REF NUMBER PLG33869 PACK QUANTITY 6




World's Most Difficult Puzzles

FAMILY PUZZLES

The World's Most Difficult Jigsaws

The original double-sided puzzle with the same artwork on both sides. Only 529 pieces, seems more like 4000.



Original Double Sided Puzzle

PsMost

529 pieces - seems more like 4000 pieces

STREET, STREET

with the same artwork on both sides! 529 pieces - seems more like 4000 pieces

Ter

Cats

REF NUMBER PLG5995 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5995 6 PIECE COUNT 529 AGE 8 and up PUZZLE SIZE 384mm x 384mm

Dalmatians

REF NUMBER PLG6280 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 6280 2 PIECE COUNT 529 AGE 8 and up PUZZLE SIZE 384mm x 384mm



The Original Double Sided Puzzle ith the same artwork on both sides! 529 pieces - seems more like 4000 pieces



REF NUMBER PLG7295 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 7295 5 PIECE COUNT 529 AGE 8 and up PUZZLE SIZE 384mm x 384mm



529 pieces - seems more like 4000 pieces on b

The Sweet Shop

REF NUMBER PLG6220 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 6220 8 PIECE COUNT 529 AGE 8 and up PUZZLE SIZE 384mm x 384mm

FAMILY PUZZLES

Impossibles Puzzles

Impossibles Puzzles

The unique puzzles with NO edges and 5 extra pieces. 'Impossible' due to the repeating patterns and colours throughout. The 1000 pieces, to create a 24" x 24" (60cm x60cm) using popular themes with beautiful and collectable imagery.

Sleeping Puppies

REF NUMBER PLG33411 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 BARCODE 0 23332 334117 PIECE COUNT 1000 AGE 12 and up PUZZLE SIZE 600mm x 600mm

> The ONLY Puzzle with NO EDGE &

> 5 EXTRA PIECES



Yes, Please... Donuts

REF NUMBER PLG33412 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 0 23332 33412 4 PIECE COUNT 1000 AGE 12 and up PUZZLE SIZE 600mm x 600mm

Natures Beauty – Butterflies

REF NUMBER PLG33405 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 0 23332 33405 6 **PIECE COUNT** 1000 AGE 12 and up PUZZLE SIZE 600mm x 600mm



Hasbro Puzzles

FAMILY PUZZLES



Impossibles Monopoly Puzzle

REF NUMBER U08581 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085810 PIECE COUNT 750 AGE 12 and up PUZZLE SIZE 676mm x 480mm



* UK artwork subject to approval

Impossibles Mr Potato Head Puzzle

REF NUMBER 33933 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 0 23332 33933 4 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 750 PUZZLE SIZE 676mm x 480mm



* UK artwork subject to approval





Cluedo Mystery Puzzle

REF NUMBER U08582 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 5056015085827 AGE 15 and up PIECE COUNT 1000



* UK artwork subject to approval

The Beatles

Beatles Album Covers

A high quality range of 1,000 piece puzzles featuring The Beatles most famous album covers. The Beatles are one of the most commercially successful and critically acclaimed bands in the history of popular music. This puzzle is an ideal gift for fans of the Beatles and offers a rewarding puzzle experience. Finished puzzle measures 490mm x 685mm. Suitable for ages 12 years and up.





Beatles Album Covers

REF NUMBER PLG08409 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084097 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm

Let It Be

REF NUMBER PLG08410 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084103 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm

Abbey Road at Christmas

REF NUMBER PLG08443 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084431 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm



The Beatles & Rolling Stone



Beatles For Sale

REF NUMBER PLG8330 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 8330 2 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 590mm x 590mm



Abbey Road

REF NUMBER PLG8320 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 8320 3 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm



*Subject to approval

Rolling Stone Cover Collage

REF NUMBER U08579 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015085797 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm



FAMILY PUZZLES



Yellow Submarine

REF NUMBER PLG5555 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 5555 2 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm



Sgt. Pepper

REF NUMBER PLG8310 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5012 8220 8310 4 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 590mm x 590mm



Rolling Stone The Best Covers REF NUMBER U08580 **PACK QUANTITY** 6 BARCODE 5056015085803 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm



Family Jigsaws

Educa 1000 Piece Winnie The Pooh Puzzles – Poohsticks

A high quality, beautiful 1,000 piece Educa Borras jigsaw puzzle featuring a classic image from A.A Milne and E.H Shepard's Tales from Hundred Acre Wood of Winnie the Pooh and Christopher Robin playing Poohsticks. Approximate size of the assembled puzzle: 680mm x 480mm.

REF NUMBER PLG18255 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 182554 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm





Educa 1000 Piece Winnie The Pooh Puzzles – Photoframe

A high quality, beautiful 1,000 piece Educa Borras jigsaw puzzle featuring a classic image featuring pictures of Winnie the Pooh and his friends from A.A Milne and E.H Shepard's Tales from Hundred Acre Wood. Approximate size of the assembled puzzle: 680mm x 480mm.

REF NUMBER PLG18256 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 182561 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm



The Night Before Christmas 1000 Piece Puzzle Limited Edition

Piece together this beautifully illustrated 1000 piece Christmas puzzle.

REF NUMBER PLG08414 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084141 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 685mm x 490mm

Jigsaw Roll - New Style

Make your own jigsaw on the felt mat and when you want to stop simply pull open the telescopic tube, roll and store. Mat size 835mm x 1270mm

REF NUMBER 08476 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 5056015084769



Educa 500 Piece Puzzles

FAMILY PUZZLES



Dinosaur Gathering

REF NUMBER PLG15969 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8 412668 159693 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 340mm x 480mm



Unicorns in the Forest

REF NUMBER PLG17648 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8 412668 176485 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 340mm x 480mm



Sloth Family Selfie

REF NUMBER PLG18450 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8412668184503 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 340mm x 480mm



London City Map

REF NUMBER PLG18451 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8412668184510 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 340mm x 480mm

500 Piece Mixed Puzzles

REF NUMBER PLG18306 PACK QUANTITY 6



79

FAMILY PUZZLES

Educa 500 Piece Puzzles



Disney Princesses

REF NUMBER PLG17723 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8412668177239 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 340mm x 480mm



Fun in the Sun Selfie

REF NUMBER PLG17983 PACK QUANTITY 6 BARCODE 8 412668 179837 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 340mm x 480mm



2x500 Frozen

REF NUMBER PLG19016 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8412668190160 AGE 8 and up PIECE COUNT 500 PUZZLE SIZE 340mm x 480mm



Educa 1000 Piece Puzzles



Disney Pixar

REF NUMBER PLG18497 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 184978 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm

FAMILY PUZZLES



Collage Notre Dame

REF NUMBER PLG18456 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 184565 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm



Paris, Dominic Davison REF NUMBER PLG19019 **PACK QUANTITY** 4

BARCODE 8 412668 190191 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm



Collage of Marvel Heroes

REF NUMBER PLG15193 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 151932 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm



Shared Moments

REF NUMBER 15518 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 155183 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm





The Avengers

REF NUMBER PLG17694 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 176942 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm

FAMILY PUZZLES

Educa 1000 Piece Puzzles



Beers

REF NUMBER PLG12736 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 BARCODE 8 412668 127364 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm



Spices

REF NUMBER PLG15524 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 BARCODE 8 412668 155244 AGE 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 480mm

Llama Drama Selfie

REF NUMBER PLG18117 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 BARCODE 8 412668 181175 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm



Once Upon a Time, Anne Stokes

REF NUMBER PLG17099 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 BARCODE 8 412668 170995 PAGE 12 and up **IECE COUNT** 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm





Candy Shop

REF NUMBER PLG17104 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 BARCODE 8 412668 171046 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm

1000 Piece Mixed Puzzles

REF NUMBER PLG18300 PACK QUANTITY 4

The Marvelous World of Disney

REF NUMBER PLG16297 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 BARCODE 8 412668 162976 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1000 PUZZLE SIZE 480mm x 680mm







EDUCA



Educa 1500 Piece Puzzles

FAMILY PUZZLES



Political Map of the World

REF NUMBER PLG16005 **PACK QUANTITY** 4 **BARCODE** 8 412668 160057 **AGE** 12 and up **PIECE COUNT** 1500 **PUZZLE SIZE** 600mm x 850mm



Map of the World with Flags

REF NUMBER PLG18500 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 185005 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1500 PUZZLE SIZE 600mm x 850mm



Hot Air Balloons

REF NUMBER PLG17977 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 179776 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1500 PUZZLE SIZE 600mm x 850mm

1500 Piece Mixed Puzzles

REF NUMBER PLG18310 PACK QUANTITY 4





Sunset in Venice

REF NUMBER PLG17124 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 171244 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 1500 PUZZLE SIZE 600mm x 850mm

Educa 2000 Piece Puzzles



The Farmers Market

REF NUMBER PLG17128 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 171282 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 2000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 960mm



Pirates Map

REF NUMBER PLG18008 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 180086 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 2000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 960mm



Europe Landmarks

REF NUMBER PLG17697 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 176973 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 2000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 960mm

2000 Piece Mixed Puzzles

REF NUMBER PLG18311 PACK QUANTITY 4



Mount Fuji Japan

REF NUMBER PLG16775 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 167759 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 2000 PUZZLE SIZE 680mm x 960mm



Educa 3000 Piece Puzzles

FAMILY PUZZLES



Amsterdam – Black & White

REF NUMBER PLG16018 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 160187 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 3000 PUZZLE SIZE 850mm x 1200mm



Sunset in Paris

REF NUMBER PLG17675 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 176751 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 3000 PUZZLE SIZE 850mm x 1200mm



Colmar

REF NUMBER PLG19051 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 190511 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 3000 PUZZLE SIZE 850mm x 1200mm

3000 Piece Mixed Puzzles

REF NUMBER PLG18312 **PACK QUANTITY** 4



Lighthouse & Cottage

REF NUMBER PLG18507 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 185074 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 3000 PUZZLE SIZE 850mm x 1200mm



Educa 4000 Piece Puzzles

Historical World Map

REF NUMBER PLG14827 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 148277 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 4000 PUZZLE SIZE 960mm x 1360mm





Japanese Collage

REF NUMBER PLG19055 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 190559 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 4000 PUZZLE SIZE 960mm x 1360mm

Vintage Bookshop

REF NUMBER PLG18582 PACK QUANTITY 4 BARCODE 8 412668 185821 AGE 12 and up PIECE COUNT 4000 PUZZLE SIZE 960mm x 1360mm

4000 Piece Mixed Puzzles

REF NUMBER PLG18313 PACK QUANTITY 4





Here at UNIVERSITY GAMES We are making **POSITIVE STRIDES** in **IMPROVING** our **ENVIRONMENTAL** impact as we continue with our aim to be the most **ENVIRONMENTALLY** FRIENDLY GAMES AND PUZZLE COMPANY IN THE UK. Our **COMMITMENT IS TO REMOVE ALL** SHRINK WRAP AND OTHER SINGLE USE **PLASTIC** from all our games wherever possible and to ensure that all our OUTER PACKAGING AND **PRODUCT PACKAGING ARE FULLY RECYCLED AND FULLY RECYCLABLE** wherever possible. We will continuously work towards **GETTING GREENER** every day! ANING STEPS WE ARE TAKING STEPS TO **PROTECT OUR** OPOTECT PLANET OUR





UNIVERSITY GAMES UK

4 The Lanterns 16 Melbourn Street Royston Hertfordshire SG8 7BX, UK +44 20 7254 0100

UNIVERSITY GAMES

2030 Harrison Street San Francisco, CA 94110 +1 415 503 1600

U. GAMES AUSTRALIA

Level 1, 10 Willoughby Rd Crows Nest NSW Australia 2065 +61 2 9436 1016

TOF

[MANAGER STOL

a life

10-

TTHE NUMBER OF

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL:

Iniversitygamesuk
Iniversitygames_uk
Ingames_uk

UCE

THAT THE PARTY

UG

UE

THREE TRANSPORT

